
 

September 22, 2025 
 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL  
DELIVERY RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
Jeffrey Conte 
Director of Utilities & Engineering 
City of Quincy – Water Department Filtration Facility 
110 North Front Street 
Quincy, Illinois 62301 
 
Email:  jconte@quincyil.gov 
 
Dear Jeffrey Conte: 
 
Enclosed is a file-stamped Expedited Settlement Agreement (ESA) which resolves the case with the City 
of Quincy – Water Department Filtration Facility; docket number CAA-05-2025-0051. Payment was 
received on September 11, 2025. As indicated by the filing stamp on its first page, we filed the ESA with 
the Regional Hearing Clerk on September 22, 2025. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this case to Erin DuMontelle, Environmental Engineer, by email 
at DuMontelle.Erin@epa.gov or by phone at 312-353-0826. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Juliane Grange 
Regional Hearing Clerk 
United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Erin DuMontelle/via electronic mail 
 DuMontelle.Erin@epa.gov  

 
Yasmine Keppner-Bauman/via electronic mail 
Yasmine.Keppner-Bauman@illinois.gov  
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